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Purpose:
GABC Fall Meeting
Location:
Grafton Cafeteria
Date: 

November, 21 2016, 6:00 pm – 6:30 pm
	Attendance
	
	
	
	
	

	Andrew Minter-President
	X
	Sandra DiGangi-Membership
	X
	Senior Recognition-Shannon Davie
	X

	Keith Zagursky-Vice President
	X
	Susan Armstrong-Banquets
	
	Kristen Teubert-Spiritwear
	X

	Melanie Houle-Secretary
	X
	Kevin Armstrong-Newsletter
	X
	Courtney Engel-Spiritwear
	

	Erin Tapajna-Treasurer
	
	Brandi Davis- Concessions
	X
	Terri Stumpo-Concessions
	X

	Laura Sutton-GHS Athletic Director
	
	Tricia O’Grady-Volunteers
	X
	Kelly Harrah
	X

	Clark Ward-GMS Athletic Director
	
	Matt Lewellen-GHS Assistant AD
	
	Fundraising
	

	Publicity
	
	Outreach
	
	Scholarship
	


Upcoming Winter Activities: Concessions (Brandi and Terri)
· Science Fair, January 12
· Will need 4-5 people to help out
· Volunteers are listed on the Sign Up Genius Concessions site
· This is also linked to the PTSA site
· Wrestling Match, January 11
· Will sell Gatorade, hotdog and pizza
· For middle school basket ball games, Coach Clark is the point of contact
· Coach Clark is lining up volunteers
· Will probably need 4-6 pizzas ordered, maybe more on nights that both the boys and girls play
Membership-Sandra:
· Have 269 members as of Nov 21, 2016

· Competition cheer, field hockey (both JV and V) and Varsity volleyball had 100% participation

· If someone is not present at the banquet, they will still receive their t-shirt

· The board members will work together to distribute the t-shirts to the individual teams during the “break out” sessions
Newsletter-Kevin: 
· Kevin is willing to help out any parent that wants to add information to the GABC website for winter sports
SpiritWear-Kristen/Courtney:
· In the past, our t-shirt budget has been close to $1300, this year with limiting the t-shirts to one a year and only GABC members, the projected expense is approximately $800

· Big savings can turn around and spend that money on equipment, etc
Volunteers-Tricia: 
· For the month of October, Tricia heard from 57 volunteers for a total of 194 hours.
Next Meeting:  Monday, January 23, 2017 6:00 pm 
Grafton Cafeteria

Prepared by:

Melanie Houle

GABC Secretary 2016-2017

